
 

February 26, 2023 

Thank you for being our guest at First Baptist Camden today. 
Be sure to fill out the card on the back of the pew in front of you and turn it in to our 

welcome desk in the foyer of the Sanctuary for a special gift. We also have 
designated guest parking just for you behind the Sanctuary. Please feel free to visit 
our Welcome Center and someone will be glad to help you plug-in to a Bible study.   

We look forward to having you join us again soon!  

Senior Pastor 

Dr. Rusty Shuler 
 

Associate/Admin Pastor 

Phillip Gerrald 

 

Minister of Music 

Tommy Sunderland 
 

Minister to Students 

Clint Ellis 
 

 

Lasagna, Tossed Salad, Bread Sticks 
 

       for more information and links to register 

Director of  

Children’s Ministries 

Stephanie Caldwell 
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